13.  WAITIKIRI DRIVE TRAFFIC CONCERNS (Cont'd)

The Traffic Engineer (Community) informed the Board of the outcomes of the ‘on-site’ meeting to
discuss traffic concerns in Waitikiri Drive and sought approval for the installation of some “no stopping”
lines. The Board resolved that the stopping of vehicles at any time be prohibited on the north side of

Landfill Avenue commencing at the intersection of Waitikiri Drive and extending in an easterly direction
for a distance of 33 metres.
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